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PRESS RELEASE 
 
 

 The Ambassador of Thailand to India, His Excellency Mr. Pisan 

Manawapat called on the Hon’ble Chief Minister of Tamil Nadu,  

Selvi J Jayalalithaa today (25.7.2011) at Secretariat. 

 

 The Thailand Ambassador congratulated the Hon’ble Chief Minister 

of Tamil Nadu, Selvi J Jayalalithaa for her landslide victory in the recently 

held Assembly Elections and on assumption of charge as Chief Minister of 

Tamil Nadu for the third time. During the meeting, the Ambassador 

informed that Thailand is interested in investing in infrastructure projects in 

Tamil Nadu.   

 

 The Thailand Ambassador was accompanied by His Excellency  

Mr. Chanchai Charanvatnakit, Consul General, Royal Thai Consulate 

General, Chennai, Ms. Chamsai Menasveta, First Secretary, Royal Thai 

Embassy, New Delhi, Ms. Piyarat Setthasiriphaiboon, Manager, Thai-India 

Business Information Center, Mr. Paraphan Samphaiworakit, Second 

Secretary, Royal Thai Embassy, New Delhi. 
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